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Notification of Anonymous Online Student Incident Reporting 

Students 
 
 
In accordance with CT Public Act 14-172, Stonington Public Schools will provide yearly notification to 
students and families of the process by which students may make anonymous reports of ​bullying and 
harassment​, at the beginning of each school year. Electronic and anonymous reporting is available 
through a link on each school’s website. Please look for the link that says “Student Incident Report”. Links 
to each school’s website, can be found by visiting our district page, ​www.stoningtonschools​.org ​and 
selecting the “Schools” tab at the top of the page.  
 
Hard copies of this form are also available in the main office of each school building.  
 
Please understand the importance of reporting,​ and the opportunity to do so anonymously. If you have 
any questions about this process, you are urged to contact your building administrator or Title IX 
Coordinator.  
 

Title IX Notification 
504 Coordinator 

Students 
 
Per Stonington Public Schools Board of Education Policy (5000), discrimination among students attending 
our schools with respect to race, color, religious creed, age, marital status, national origin, sex, sexual 
orientation, physical disability, gender or identity is prohibited. Policies and grievance procedures are 
available on our website, Stoningtonschools.org.  
 
Additionally, complaints regarding all forms of​ sexual harassment, bullying, racial harassment, 
transgender issues and 504 compliance​ should be directed to the District’s Title IX Coordinator/504 
Coordinator: 
 

Allison Van Etten, Director of Special Services- Title IX Coordinator 
40 Field Street 
Pawcatuck, CT  

860-572-0506 ext.4  
avanetten@stoningtonschools.org 

Or  
Mary Anne Butler, Assistant Superintendent 

40 Field Street 
Pawcatuck, CT 

860-572-0506 ext. 2 
maryanne.butler@stoningtonschools.org 

http://www.stoningtonschools/


 


